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17 July 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer/Guardian 
 
Consultation regarding High Needs Block funding 
 
I am writing to inform you of a consultation on the High Needs Block funding for children 
and young people with Special Education Needs and Disability and alternative education 
requirements.   
 
The consultation will run for three months until 17 October 2019.  Information about this 
consultation and how you can have your say can be found at: 
www.durham.gov.uk/consultation   
 
If you have any queries about this consultation please email HNB@durham.gov.uk or 
telephone 03000 260 000. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Martyn Stenton 
Head of Early Help, Inclusion and Vulnerable Children  
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